
ED Resident commencing January 2022 

The Royal Hobart Hospital is the tertiary referral centre for the state of Tasmania. The 

hospital provides all general and specialty medical and surgical services as well as 

paediatrics, obstetrics and psychiatry and is the state’s tertiary trauma centre. Our busy, 

Emergency Department provides care for 65 000 patients annually with an admission rate 

of more than 35% and a paediatric case load of 25%. We also run a 10 bed short stay 

Emergency Medical Unit. 

Consultants provide direct clinical supervision of the department from 8:00 am until 11:00 

pm, seven days a week.  Senior Registrars provide supervision overnight. 

A non-rotational Emergency Department RMO year is a valuable opportunity to be exposed 

to a large variety of both high acuity and low acuity patients and allows development of a 

range of clinical and procedural skills. The broad experience attained can be used as a 

stepping-stone to any career in medicine, in particular the critical care specialties and 

General Practice.  For those wishing to continue with a career in Emergency Medicine it will 

fulfil the ED time required to apply for ACEM training and many of our previous Residents 

have ultimately transitioned into ED Registrar positions. 

A year in our ED could also be used to gain additional qualifications in Emergency 

Medicine.  Our department is an approved training site with accredited supervisors for the 

Emergency Medicine Certificate and Emergency Medicine Diploma. 

For international medical graduates, there is a comprehensive approach to Workplace 

Based Assessments in which you are provided support to meet the requirements to obtain 

General Registration with AHPRA.  

There is 1.5 hours of protected teaching each week with a curriculum focussed on critical 

care. There are also plenty of on the job teaching opportunities. 

Hobart is a compact but vibrant city offering access to fine dining, impressive arts and a 

wide choice of accommodation within a very short commute. Hobart also provides a great 

starting point to explore Tasmania's pristine wilderness and enjoy the challenges of varied 

outdoor activities. 

For enquiries:  

 

Dr Paul Bremner, Emergency Specialist via email paul.bremner@ths.tas.gov.au 

Or 

Sandra Ahokas, ED Business Support Officer on +61 (3) 6166 8609 or by 

email Sandra.ahokas@ths.tas.gov.au 

 

Please apply online 

 

For further information on the application process please contact: 

Medical Staffing Unit 

Royal Hobart Hospital 

medical.recruitment@ths.tas.gov.au 
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